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Dear Friends and Fellow Republicans

Redistricting Is Finally Done

The new maps are in, the Virginia Supreme Court has spoken, and there is a

brand new 6th Congressional District.  CD 6 bids a fond farewell to Amherst,

Bedford, and Lynchburg, and welcomes Allegheny, Clarke, Covington,

Frederick, Salem, and Winchester.  

To be perfectly honest, I am not 100% yet sure how this new map will affect

Congressional races statewide.  CD 1, 5, 6, and 9 remain strong conservative. 

CD 2 (Virginia Beach) leans GOP, and how this affects CD 7 and 10 I do not

know.  Best guess is that CD 7 is more of a Republican District - but until my
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numbers guru gives me the final word...........

For more information on what the new Congressional Districts will look like, visit

this website:  

https://www.virginiaredistricting.org/legdistricting/comments/plan/547/1

To those of you in Lynchburg, Bedford, and Amherst, I have enjoyed getting to

work with you and wish nothing but good things in the future.  Made many

friends in these locales and will miss pretty much everyone who is leaving. 

With that being said, I'm looking forward to making new friends and meeting

new people and helping to ensure that CD 6 is the best District in Virginia.  

The legislative maps for the House of Delegates and State Senate are also

available, text me at 703 869 7945 if you want one.  Please let me know who

this is when texting if we have not spoken already.  

This is the final version.  Most likely lawsuits will occur - how likely those will be

to succeed, well only a state or federal judge can know.  

2021 Amber Haskew Awards

For those of you new to CD 6, we issue awards to the best volunteers around

the District.  These awards are given to the best volunteers in each locale

inside CD 6 who go out of their way to ensure that conservative Republicans

win.  We gave out in excess of 25 of these for Year 2020, and this will be the

2nd annual set of awards given.  

Amber Haskew is the former Political Director of Lynchburg City, and she has

been a crucial player in Lynchburg politics for years now.  Amber is so

formidable, not to mention smart and the most persuasive person I've ever met,

that if we had an Amber Haskew in each precinct or legislative District in Va,

we'd never lose an election.  It is in honor of Amber that CD 6 gives this award.

If there is someone you want considered for the 2nd Annual Amber Haskew

Volunteer Award, contact your local GOP Committee Chair and have them

nominate this person to me. 

For the 2020 season, we gave out nearly 30 awards.  We'll see how many for

this year.  
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We keep things simple here, the criteria is:

1)  No Unit Chairs 

2)  No Elected Officials

3)  Your service to the conservative movement or a candidate must be

documented

Trouble Inside the Democratic/Leftist Movement for the Future?

Rasmussen Reports came out with a poll which will make Democrats tremble. 

Seems that the overwhelming number of African Americans believe that there

are only 2 genders.  Now the numbers polled are rather small, but the finding is

significant.  Most interesting is the fact that pretty much all of the respondents

are Democrats.  Meaning that the radical left movement is going out of their

way to offend their core supporters.  

https://americanfaith.com/black-americans-reject-transgender-claim-10-to-one-

poll/

And more Americans are becoming concerned about "woke"  politics and the

cancel culture which has infected the Democrat Party.  This can only lead to

bad things for Democrats come November.  

Also just for your reading pleasure - Democrats once again change the

narrative on COVID - read RedState here:  https://redstate.com/bonchie

/2021/12/28/the-goalposts-for-covid-19-just-got-pulled-down-and-launched-into-

orbit-n498404

Once again, welcome to all of you who are new to CD 6, I look forward to

working with you.  If there is ever anything I can do for you, please call me at

703 869 7945 or email me at 6thDistrictChair@gmail.com.  I can't always solve

your problems, but will do what I can.  

Thank you for allowing me to serve you as your Chair.  Together we will
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continue to take back Virginia

I remain

your servant

JM

S John Massoud

6th District Republican Party Chairman

Upcoming Events:

January 6 - Botetourt County Republican Party Meeting - 7 PM Troutville Town Hall

January 15 - The Inauguration of Governor Glenn Youngkin, Lt. Governor Winsome

Sears, and Attorney General Jason Miyares
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January 15 - RARC will hold an inaugural watch party starting at 11 am at the South

River Fire House in Fairfield.  

January 18, RARC Meeting - details to follow

January 29 - Freedom Truck Rally.  10 AM lineup at the Staunton Mall near the Dollar

Store.  
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